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PUBLIC NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that the Massachusetts Historical Commission (MHC) will hold a public hearing
pursuant to a request under M. G. L. c. 184, § 32 that the MHC approve the release of a portion of the
preservation restriction held on: 38 Rangeley Road, Winchester, Massachusetts.

The preservation restriction is held by the Society for the Preservation of New England Antiquities, Inc.
d/b/a Historic New England, pursuant to M. G. L. ¢. 184, §§ 31, 32 and 33, and may be released
following public hearing.

Interested parties will be given the opportunity to present comments at the public hearing, which will
be held remotely in a Zoom meeting on Wednesday, January 12, 2022 at 1:00 P.M. Details on how to
attend will be posted on the MHC website closer to the hearing date (www.sec.state.ma.us/mhc).

Individuals giving comments are encouraged to provide a written copy, which should be submitted in
advance of the public hearing to: Michael Steinitz, Director of Preservation Planning, Massachusetts
Historical Commission, 220 Morrissey Boulevard, Boston, Massachusetts 02125.
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